
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

4th November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year Six is excited to introduce a parent/child workshop event to enrich their curriculum! 

  

The workshop will form part of the children’s art learning journey which is linked to the 

current history unit of work. In the weeks leading up to the workshop, children will be 

designing their own Maya mask and making the papier-mâché base. During the 

workshop, parents will be able to work with their child to paint their Maya mask to the 

child’s design and create a feathered headdress.  

 

The workshop will be on Wednesday 23rd November 1:30pm – 3:20pm. Please enter via 

the office. Due to limited space, we ask that a maximum of two adults per child attend 

the event.  

 

Please be aware that during your time in the school building, you won’t be able to use 

your mobile phone/take photos. We will take photos for you using the school’s iPad.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Righetta 

Head of Year Six 

 

 

Year Six Maya Mask Parent/Carer Workshop (23rd November). Please return to your 

child’s class teacher by Friday 11th November.  

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: ___________ 

 

Number of adults attending (max 2): _____________________ 

 


